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Dear Parents, 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to this edition of our school newsletter.  It has 

been difficult to create our usual packed calendar of events 

due to the Coronavirus pandemic, but you will see in this edition that there are still 

many interesting activities and causes for celebration.  The Covid19 virus has not 

dimmed the talent of our students or the dedication of our staff. 

 

We will, of course keep you up to date with the changes we make in light of revisions 

to government policy.  However, it is easier to do this through the letters that the 

school sends out frequently.  Therefore, our newsletter can focus on the interesting 

opportunities and events that are created by students and staff. 

 

Finally, I would like to thank Ms Connelly for all her hard work in putting together our 

newsletter.  Given the celebratory content, it must be an uplifting task ð but a complex 

one nevertheless. 

 

We hope you and your family keep safe and well. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr A Sharpe  

Head Teacher  

 

HEAD TEACHERõS LETTER 

Love one 

another 

as I have 

loved you 

Cover artwork by Georgia Miller Year 10 



 

ó SPIRITUAL AND MORAL  
Harvest Celebrations  

 

Year 13 Students enjoying Soup and a Roll on Family Fast Day. The total 

raised so far is £300 and counting. Thank you for all of your contributions  

Love one 

another 

as I have 

loved you 

Thank you to all students who donated to 

the food collection for HARP  


